Graduate Council Agenda
Monday, April 21, 2008
2:30-4:00pm
Bloomington- Franklin Hall, Room 106
Indianapolis- Medical Science Building, Room 331
South Bend- Northside Hall, Room 072
1. Approval of Minutes from the February 18, 2008 and March 31, 2008 meetings
2. Dean’s report
3. New Constitution and Bylaws for the Graduate Council
4. Graduate Council advisory for implementation of G901 policy

Current policy:
Continuing Enrollment
Students who have passed the qualifying examination must enroll each semester (excluding summer sessions) for any remaining required course work or dissertation credits. Once such students have accumulated 90 credit hours in completed course work and deferred dissertation credits, they must enroll for a minimum of 1 hour of graduate credit each semester until the degree is completed. Failure to meet this requirement will automatically terminate the student's enrollment in the degree program. Students who have completed 90 credit hours and all requirements for the Ph.D. are eligible to enroll in G901 for a flat fee of $150 per semester. Enrollment in G901 is limited to a total of six semesters. (For students not on campus, enrollment may be completed by mail.) 
A candidate who will be graduated in June, July, or August of any year must enroll in a minimum of 1 hour of credit as described above in either the current or the immediately preceding summer session. 
Proposed advisory:

The limits of the G901 policy may be extended by approval of the Dean, or designate, for two additional semesters and only for unusual, extenuating circumstances, such as medical leave or national/military service.  G901 may also be extend during intervening summer sessions.
5.
New Business
